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Hi there. About the application in 104 talbot Road fy13ay .Iam objection for give them license late time is

really disappointed that many takeaway in this area Dickson Road queens street and talbot road will be

same is not fair of new trams stations is cost a lot of money . Iam live in talbot road and I saw few new
—takeaway the are working on it new this-street will be nightmare-of durge and problems maker nosiey will be..— -
... risky public safety . Our children will at risk too .and town will be looks rubbish in every corner takeaway and__

"~ chicken shop . The council and police need to refuse that all new apphcatlon for late night .I wish you
understand the main point is city and safety of public . Thanks . Bogdan
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